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Student of the Month 

Upco Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

April 2016 
4/8/2016  End of Third Quarter 
  
4/12/2016 Grade 4 Field Trip to RI Philharmonic 
4/18-4/22/2016 NO SCHOOL – Spring Recess 
 
 

 
May 2016 
5/30/2016 NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day 
 

Publishing Committee 

 Any questions or comments about this publication can be address to 
the following teachers at the school: 
Robert Maher, Kristen Mariniello, Dina Cochrane,  
Ronald Enos, Mary Makillop, Melissa Lautieri, Kara DeFlorian, Lisa Airhart, 
Susan Connole, Dina Lombari, and  Kelly Johnson. 

 
“As a Feinstein Leadership School we are committed to teaching our 

students to be caring of others.” 

 

101 Angie Fernandez 
102 Bryan Martinez 
104 Jeremy Hall 
105 Adriana Arellano 
106 Javien Valle 
107 Nathaniel Cabrera 
         Tyler Patrick 
108 Jetziel Castillo 
109 Angel Garcia 
110  
111 Fatoumato Diallo 
112 Kristana Perez 
113 Etham Chhim 
114 Luis Sanchez 
201 Sydney Jones 
202 Oliver Kay 
203 KennyerHerrera-Salguero 

207 Antonio Audet 
210 Jason Mejia 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
1.  How long have you been teaching? 
          This is my first year teaching. 
 

2.  Why did you decide to become a Librarian? 
  I decided to become a librarian because I love       
  books, reading and the library. 
 

3. Where did you go to school to become a Librarian? 
I went to a Catholic University and University of 
Rhode Island for my teaching Certification. 
 

4.  Have you only taught in the Providence School       
 System? 

                 No, but this is the only school I have been a  
                 Librarian. 
 

5. What is the best thing about your profession? 
 The best thing about my profession is turning       
 students on to new books and getting them to  
 learn how to love Reading. 

 

Interview with Ms. Segal - by  Room 213  

*Student of the Month for  

September is listed and /or pictured 

on the school’s web page! 

211 Christian Ordonez 
212 Kadaisha Quaranta 
213 Jayden Mieses 
214 Michaela Chay 
215 Jayon Monroe 
216 Bethany DeJesus 
217 Rachel Santos 
219 Janeese Blandin 
PE-2 Breana Kubbe 
PE-4Jaden Godoy 
Music Jadelyn Serrano 

 

 

March 2016 
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Carnevale Elementary School News  

Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

In February, the art classes focus on 
Hearts. Symmetrical hearts, cut out 
hearts, stencil hearts and hearts used 
to make collages.  The students in 
grade K have also reviewed color 
theory in which the primary colors 
are used to create tie dye hearts.  
Students in room 206 and 203 tried 
bubble painting hearts using stencils.  
Some classes made HEART shaped 
dogs and bumble bees!  Look for 
these creative projects from your ACE 
ART teacher, Ms. DeFlorian.  
Artwork pictured below by: pre k – room 108 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Report Cards: 
DUE TO SNOW DAYS Report cards will 
be distributed on Wednesday, 
February  10th. 
 

100th Day: 
This school year, the 100th day of 
school falls on THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 
18th. Many teachers will be doing 
100h day activities in their 
classrooms.  Please look for these 
activities on our school Facebook and 
Twitter (@Carnevale ES! # Carnevale 
Community.) 
 
c. 2016 Providence Public Schools. All 
Rights Reserved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Great Kids: 
Parents and students be sure to watch 
Our Great Kids’ on Saturday and 
Sunday at 10:00 am on PBS channel 36 
and Cox channel 8 on your televisions! 

 
Physical Education/ Health News-  
Mr. Payne, Ms. Mariniello, Mr. Enos, and   Mrs. 
Denton-Piche 

We have been working on Jump Rope 
skills with grades 2- 5.  Kindergartners 
and 1st grades are focusing on balance 
and jumping. Everyone is looking 
forward to this year’s big jump rope 
contest run by Mr. Payne.  It is 
scheduled for later this month so more 
information to come in our 3rd quarter 
newsletter. 
 

 

 

Our first Family Dance will be held on 
February 20, 2016 at 5 in the evening. 
This will be our first attempt to have a 
“fancy, dress-up” dance complete with 
a meal (not just pizza!) and a live band! 
We have had a great turnout of new 
parents come for several meetings 
here at school in the evenings to help 
plan this event. ALL are welcome to 
attend this event! Tickets are on sale 
now! Flyers and pricing went home 
Tuesday, 2/9/2016. The next Student 
of the Month Presentations will take 
place on February 24th at 8:30 a.m.!  
PTO FUNDRAISER:  
PRIZES will be awarded to the top 3 
sellers and to the classroom with the 
greatest participation. This, and all 
fundraisers, supports field trips, 
classroom materials and the many 
activities we do throughout the school 
year. Your support is greatly 
appreciated! 
 

Digital Learning Day: 
Our school will be celebrating Digital 
Learning Day on February 17th. 
Teachers will have a “TECH” focus for 
the entire day! 

 

 

Parent–Teacher Organization 

PARCC REPORT NIGHT: 
This Thursday, February 18th, we will 
hold a PARCC Report Night for 
parents of students in our Grades 4 
and 5 classrooms to help them 
understand the reports that are being 
sent home with Report Cards and 
help them get ready for the upcoming 
Spring tests (PARCC testing begins 
April 11th). Flyers will be sent home 
this week. All Grade 4 and 5 teachers 
are welcome to attend!   

 
SPECIAL PROGRAMS:  
Plymouth Plantation will be coming to 
do presentations to our Grade 3 and 
Grade 4 classrooms during the week 
of “February vacation”. More details 
will follow as we get closer. 
 

Music News – Mr. Maher 
The chorus did a great job with their 
holiday concerts at the State House 
and our school. Once again we had a 
fantastic turn out by parents, staff, 
and friends. Our next performance 
will be in May. I am hoping we will be 
able to produce a compact disc of the 
chorus singing some of the tunes that 
will be on the concert program. 
 On March 12th, some members from 
the Newport Jazz Festival musicians 
will be coming to our school and 
presenting us with a free concert. In 
April, the fourth graders will be 
attending a concert with the Rhode 
Island Philharmonic. 
 

Notes from Nurse – 
 Mrs. Anderson RN: 

Flu season is in full swing please keep 
child home for any body aches, fever, 
vomiting, diarrhea, sore throat or a 
persistent cough. 
Germs are easily spread amongst 
school aged children and our 
medically fragile students have an 
increase in contacting minor illnesses. 
Be careful while walking to and from 
school during snow and icy conditions 
.  

 
 

 

 


